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This past year has seen a rise in the number of enquiries from potential members about the benefits of membership in the Association. These enquiries have come via email and I reply with an explanation of the activities of the Association, an explanation of membership levels and a warm welcome to the Association. In past years there has only been one or two enquiries, this year there were seventeen. It is very encouraging that there is increased awareness of the Association and interest in its activities.

There has been quite a few enquiries from small publishers wishing to purchase  our membership list and I have informed them of our privacy policy and urged them to participate in the Association’s activities in other ways. There have been the usual claims for missed issues of the journal and enquiries about payment of dues which are forwarded to the Editor and the Treasurer as appropriate.

Next year is the election year for new members of the Board of Directors. The opportunity to stand will be announced and ballots will be mailed out early in the year and I urge every member to join the members’ email list for announcements and make sure their mailing address is correct, that their membership is active and to watch for and return the ballot promptly. 

Respectfully submitted

Ann Morrison, Secretary IALL.

August 22, 2006.

